
 

  

February 28, 2023 
 
 
Josh Barrett 
27363 Via Industria  
Temecula, CA 92590 
 
Subject: SAN 53  – WS 20230000185 - APN: 317-140-016 
 
Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) is willing to provide water and sewer services to the subject 
project; however currently the nearest Eastern Municipal Water District sewer system is located 
approximately 668 feet north of the subject property at the intersection of Cajalco and Patterson. Sewer 
system improvements would need to be constructed by the property owner/developer in accordance to 
EMWD’s standards, specifications and master plan.   

Currently, the District has no plans to construct sewer system improvements in the vicinity of the subject 
parcel, and they would need to be sponsored by the property owner/developer. Other more feasible 
alternatives might be considered. The cost of these improvements is unknown and would need to be 
determined by the contractor/owner. Further arrangements for service from EMWD may also include 
plan check, facility construction, inspection, jurisdictional annexation, and payment of financial 
participation charges. The developer is advised to contact EMWD’s Development Services Department 
early in the entitlement process to determine the necessary arrangements for service, and to receive 
direction on the preparation of facility Design Conditions, which is required prior to final engineering. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (951) 
928-3777, extension 4309.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Edmund Chew 
Assistant Engineer  
Development Services Department 
Eastern Municipal Water District  
EC:dk 
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From: Jones, Jonathon <jjones8@wm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:55 AM
To: josh@sdhinc.net
Subject: Waste Management Will Serve Letter

Waste Management of California, Inc 
Date: 07/25/2023

Will Serve Letter 

Address: 19857 Patterson Ave, Perris, CA 92570 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The subject site is located within Waste Management service area and will be served with Front Load or Rear Load style 
container service in accordance with our standards and guidelines.   

Contact: 
Josh  Barrett   
Phone: 951-683-3691 

Sincerely, 

Jonathon Jones 
Inside Sales 
Phoenix Sales Center 
jjones8@wm.com 

Access WM 24/7 
with My WM 

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails. 


